LEEDS ARTS CENTRE

NEWSLETTERS NO.22

June, 1989.

Here we are again, at the end of another successful season of LEEDS ARTS CENTRE presentations most, if not all, of which we hope you have seen and enjoyed. You will I am sure appreciate tonight's offering, the Keith Waterhouse/Willis Hall 'Northern' comedy, "CELEBRATION".

We should like to take this opportunity of letting you have details of our productions for the 1989/90 Season.

17th/21st October. "HAMLET" by Wm. Shakespeare.

12th/16th December. "A SOIREE."

20th/24th February, 1990. "JOURNEYS END" by R.C. Sherrif.

15th/19th May, 1990. "BILLY LIAR" by Waterhouse and Hall.

17th/21st July, 1990. "THE ANNIVERSARY" by Bill McIllwraith.

Indeed there will be no Summer break for the HAMLET cast - rehearsals commence as soon as CELEBRATION finishes.

You may not know that the costumes seen in this and our past productions are available for hire from the LEEDS ARTS CENTRE Wardrobe Department. Please contact our Wardrobe Mistress, Mrs. Margaret Rhodes (tel: 756796) if you think we can be of assistance.

You will all be "eager" to know that we made a record profit at our Jumble Sale in May (meaning, of course, that there will be more...)

We shall be making an appearance at the Kirkstall Festival again this year on Saturday 8th July and LEEDS ARTS CENTRE members will be presenting a one act play called "THE BEAR". Perhaps we will see you there.

Meantime, enjoy your Summer holiday - if you have not already had it, and enjoy our production this evening in which there are a few new faces and the welcome return of some "older" ones (I don't think they will take exception to that).

We look forward to seeing you at "HAMLET" in October.